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The Voice You Raise, the Progress We Make: 

The Second Meeting on Judicial Reform was held on Oct. 24, 2012 

 

In order to take action on judicial issues, fill the gap and build the bridge with 

the hearts and minds of the people, a series of meetings on judicial reform is 

carefully planned by Banciao District Prosecutors Office (BDPO) this year. The second 

meeting was held on October 24th, at Sanchong & Luzhou Districts. Hosted by Chief 

Prosecutor Tsai Pi-Yu, and joined by head prosecutors Lin Je-Huei, Hsu Zhi-Ping, and 

Sun Zhi-Yuan, along with representatives of Sanchong District Office, Luzhou District 

Office, Sanchong Precinct and Luzhou Precinct, the meeting focuses on four subjects: 

“public awareness of the judicial system”, “the reform of legal aid”, “the 

improvement in legal education”, and “other issues of prosecution system”. All 

comments and opinions were carefully gathered and deeply concerned by BDPO. As 

Chief Prosecutor Tsai Pi-Yu decisively claims, judicial reform must be rooted in public 

aspirations. By holding the meetings, BDPO encourages the general public to speak 

freely about their expectations of judicial reform, and promises to listen without 

prejudice to those views with humbleness, diligence, and sincerity. BDPO hopes that 

through direct communications, mutual understanding will be reached, cooperation 

between society and government can be prompted, and efforts can be taken to move 

toward the goal of judicial reform. 

 


